
 

  

 

 

25th April 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Re: Year 5 & 6 – Trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters 
 
We are delighted to inform you that a trip to the Stockport Air Raid Shelters has been organised for Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
The details are below:  
 
• When: Thursday 25th July (Year 5) and Friday 26th July (Year 6)  

• Where: Stockport Air Raid Shelters  

• Cost:  £10 per child through Parent Pay  

• Pay by: Friday 10th May 2024  
 
As this is a full day trip, those who usually have a school dinner will be provided with a packed lunch. For the  
children who are usually on a packed lunch, please can you provide your child with food in disposable packaging and in a car-
rier bag or paper bag so that it can be discarded after lunch.  
 
Children are also expected to come in full school uniform.  
 
The children will be travelling there by coach. As you can imagine the cost and transport for this trip is quite costly, therefore, 
we are asking for a contribution of £10 per child. As we are a cashless school, all payments will need to be paid via ‘Parent 
Pay’. Please contact the school office if you do not have access to this.  
 
Please sign the consent slip below to give your permission.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs L C Crosby 
Deputy Head 
 

 
I consent to my child ______________ (name) in Class __________ to attend the Stockport Air Raid Shelters trip on  
Thursday 25th July (Year 5)/Friday 26th July (Year 6).  (Delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________Parent/Guardian.  
Dated _____________________________________________ 

 


